
Dear Claire, 
 
I could do with some words of wisdom from you please. Our fence that forms part of the playing field 
boundary has some elder trees growing along it - mixed in with the greengages & threatening to 
overcome them in one instance. They also grow over the fence and cause quite a bit of shading in the 
garden. I will attach a photo taken from the playing field. 
 
I am happy to pay to have these elders removed and  replace one of them with either another greengage 
or a buddleia or whatever was deemed best at the site. Is this something I need permission from the 
school to do, or is it a PC matter? If I get the go-ahead I was planning on getting the work done either late 
September of early October, probably using Shire’s. I’ll try & get the ivy under control too! 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 


